
 
 

 
 
 
TOWN OF DUNDURN 
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

***MEETING DATE CHANGE*** 
 

Members of the public can attend this meeting of Council at the Dundurn 
Town Office located at 300 Third Ave. 

 
Public notice is hereby given that Council for the Town of Dundurn intends to 
change date for the regular meeting held on April 15, 2025. 
 

Change of Date for Regular Meeting 
 

Tuesday, April 29, 2025 
 

5:30pm 
 

Town of Dundurn Council Chambers 
 
Issued at the Town of Dundurn this 17th day of March, 2025 
 
 
       Valerie Schlosser 
       Chief Administrative Officer 
 
 
 
 
 


